
 
 
November 11, 2012 
 
Annual Meeting: Wednesday, November 14 / Comments Concerning FASNY 
 
Dear Neighbor- 
 
Annual Meeting 
The Gedney Association’s annual meeting will be held on Wednesday, November 14 at 
7:30 at the Ridgeway Elementary School.   In addition to an update on FASNY, Damon 
Amadio, White Plains Commissioner of Building, will be talking to us about generators to 
power our homes (when necessary) and NYS Assembly Member Amy Paulin will 
introduce herself to her new constituents.  
  
Please make every effort to attend and bring a neighbor.  The Annual Meeting is always 
a good way to visit with friends and neighbors and hear the latest about what is going 
on in Gedney Farms. 
  
FASNY Reminders: 
As mentioned in a previous email, a last minute maneuver by FASNY’s attorney has 
resulted in a third, restricted session of the public hearing.  As a result of Hurricane 
Sandy, the third session has been rescheduled for Tuesday, November 13 at 7PM.  Only 
those who had signed up to speak at the second session (October 17) and have not 
spoken will be allowed to speak.  If you are one of those who qualify, we encourage 
you to take advantage of this opportunity.   If you know someone who qualifies, please 
encourage them to speak on the 13th. 
  
Written Comments. As a result of the additional session, the deadline for written 
comments has been extended to Friday, November 23. Please consider writing a letter 
to the Council expressing your views on any aspect of the FASNY plans.  If you were one 
of the speakers, and you haven’t already done so, please submit a written version of 
your comments including any visuals you may have used as part of your presentation. 
Written comments should be submitted to Anne McPherson, City Clerk, 255 Main Street, 
White Plains, NY 10601 or to cityclerk@whiteplainsny.gov and to the members of the 
Council.  Council members’ email addresses are available on the websites of city 
(www.cityofwhiteplains.com) and Gedney Association (www.gedneyfarms.net). 
  
Also please consider sending a copy of your written comments to us at 
info@gedneyfarms.net.  We would like to either post the comments on our website, 
submit the comments with our written comments to the city - or both. 
  
See you Wednesday evening! 
 
-Terence 
Terence Guerriere 
President, Gedney Association 
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